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TWO CHURCHES ELECT PASTORS 
[excerpt] 

Results of Important Meetings Held by Universalist Congregations 

THE VOTES WERE UNANIMOUS 

Members of the Church of Our Father Invite the Rev. Lewis E. Pease 

of Boston to Fill the Pulpit Vacated by Dr. Nash— 

The Rev. Mr. Yantis Chosen by the Church of the Good Tidings 

 
New Pastor for the Church of the Good Tidings 

Last night the congregation of the Church of the Good Tidings, Quincy 
street near Reid avenue, unanimously elected the Rev. H. A. Yantas, now of 

Menden, N.Y., to the vacant pastorate.  Mr. Yantas has already occupied the 
pulpit in the Church of the Good Tidings on several occasions and created an 

excellent impression.  He is about 28 years old, and a man of fine presence 
as well as an eloquent speaker.  He formerly lived in the South and was 

educated for a lawyer.  He has been studying theology with the Rev. Arthur 
Rogers of Washington, D.C.  It is expected that Mr. Yantas will begin active 

work in Brooklyn early in June. 
The Church of the Good Tidings was organized about eleven years ago, 

and the pastorate has successively been held by the Rev. Abram Conklin, Dr. 
J. R. Taber and the Rev. M. C. Crossley.  The congregation comprises many 

of the most prominent Universalists in the upper section of the city. 
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